
 

Testimony in Support of HB410 

Testimony by Delegate Andrew Pruski 

February 17, 2025 – Economic Matters 

What the Bill Does: 

The purpose of HB410: Anne Arundel County – Board of License Commissioners – Chief 

Inspector – Compensation updates the pay schedule for this position from a Grade NR-5 

($35,318-$63,445 annual salary range) to an NR-6 ($37,106-$66,665 annual salary range) on the 

Non-Represented Pay Schedule of Anne Arundel County.  

 

Why the Bill is Important: 

 

HB410 is important because the hours necessary for this position have significantly increased, 

thus the compensation should increase with it.  

 

Note, the change from NR-15 to NR-6 was made via an amendment that passed out of the Anne 

Arundel County Delegation Alcohol Sub Committee, and then the full delegation. This increase 

is also included in the Anne Arundel County Board of License Commissioners budget. 

 

I request a favorable report on HB410. 


